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Pupil Premium Grant 

Pupil Premium is additional funding given to schools and academies to raise the attainment of disadvantaged pupils and close the gap between them and their peers.  It was first introduced in April 2011.  Since then the amount schools and academies receive has increased.  School and academies will receive funding based on the number of pupils who have been eligible for free school meals at any point in the last 6 years.

The Pupil Premium funding is used in a variety of ways in order to improve pupil attainment and to help overcome any barriers to learning; for example lower levels in Literacy and low levels of engagement in learning can prevent a child from reaching their full potential in school. Pupil Premium funding can be used to target the barriers to learning ensuring that there is high quality teaching in each class, engagement in lessons, raised levels of attainment and higher personal aspirations. 
Head teachers and school governing bodies are held accountable for the impact of pupil premium funding in the following ways.
The impact of Pupil Premium spend is evaluated and monitored by the Head and Governors throughout the year. Pupil Premium priorities will be reviewed in line with the school improvement plan, school budget reports and feedback from pupils, staff and parents
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It is for schools to decide how the Pupil Premium, allocated to schools per FSM pupil, is spent, since they are best placed to assess what additional provision should be made for the individual pupils within their responsibility. 




